
The Week of August 22-26
Email: chelsea.eadie@henry.k12.ga.us

Website:mseadie.weebly.com Twitter: @mseadie4th

Upcoming Events Reminders

Our Learning

• Make sure your child has 
tennis shoes for PE. 

• Please sign reading log and 
agenda each night.

• Student’s reading reflection 
is due on Thursday. 

• Please remember to send in 
the Field Trip money 
permission slip for the Zoo 
by this Wednesday. We are 
so excited for this trip!! 

Math: Place Value, Rounding, Area and 
Perimeter 

Reading/ELA: Informational Writing, 
Research, R.A.C.E Strategy

Science: Ecosystems

Social Studies: Native Americans 

Project-Based Learning

Our Learning

Our Fourth Grade
Classroom News

9/1-Showcase @ 6PM
9/2- Fun Friday and Knight of the Month
9/5- Labor Day (No school)
9/15- Atlanta Zoo Field Trip
9/15-9/16- Grits with Grandparents 
9/12-9/16- Book Fair Week

Our school we use the teaching method of Project Based Learning, or 
PBL, to help students learn better. A project motivates students to 
gain knowledge, and they remember it longer. Projects give students 
the chance to apply the skills they learn in school to personally 
relevant and real-world situations. 
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